
 

OPERATIVE KAWERAU 
DISTRICT PLAN 

PROPOSED CHANGE NUMBER ONE 
PUTAUAKI INDUSTRIAL ZONE 

Decisions on Submissions 

Amended Operative District Plan 
Sections and Structure Plan 

Hearings on submissions on the Proposed Change Number One to the Operative Kawerau 
District Plan were held in October 2012.  Decisions on submissions have been publicly notified 
on 15 November 2012.   
 
Pursuant to clause 14 of Schedule 1 of the Resource Management Act 1991, a person who made 
a submission on the Proposed Change may appeal to the Environment Court.  Appeals must be in 
the prescribed form and lodged with the Environment Court by 18 January 2013. 
 
Further information on the appeals process can be found at 
www.justice.govt.nz/courts/environment-court.  
 
The address for the Environment Court is: 
 
Auckland Registry    Wellington Registry 
P O  Box 7147     P O Box 5027 
DX: CX10086     DX: SX1154 
Wellesley Street    Wellington 
Auckland 
 
Please contact Chris Jensen, Manager, Regulatory & Planning should you have any queries. 


